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I	fully	support	the	increase	for	solar	feed-in-tariff.		I	am	receiving	only	5.4c	per	
Kwh	at	the	present	time.		I	believe	that	it	should	go	up	to	11.6-14.6cper	Kwh.	
That	is	a	much	fairer	amount	to	be	paid	by	the	energy	companies	as	they	get	the	
benefit	of	receiving	solar	to	their	energy.	
	
JoAnn	Williams		
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